
 
 
 

 

The award winning BridgePrep Academy of Osceola 

Greetings Bulldog Families! 

 
Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! I hope this letter finds you in good health and high 

spirits. As we embark on a new academic year, I am delighted to extend a warm welcome to all 

our returning and new students, along with their families, to the award-winning BridgePrep 

Academy of Osceola. Our theme this year, Empowering a Culture of Excellence, is a unifying 

focus that we are all eagerly anticipating.  

 

As your principal for the second year, we will renew our commitment to excellence in all that we 

do, with an unwavering expectation that all students can learn and succeed. We will continue to 

provide students with opportunities to address academic deficiencies and to build numeracy and 

literacy skills. We will continue implementing initiatives to promote teaching and learning and 

engage all our stakeholders in educating our students.  

 

This year, we will continue to foster a culture of collaboration, inclusivity, and respect within our 

school community. We believe in the power of teamwork and the significance of a strong 

partnership between home and school. I encourage you to actively engage in your child’s 

education, maintain open lines of communication, and participate in school activities and events 

whenever possible. Together, we can provide the support and guidance our students need to 

thrive academically, socially, and emotionally. 

 

As we move forward, I assure you that the well-being, safety, and educational progress of our 

students remain our unwavering top priorities. We have implemented comprehensive measures 

and protocols to ensure a secure and conducive learning environment. Our dedicated team of 

educators and support staff have been working diligently to prepare for the academic year, 

designing engaging and meaningful learning experiences that cater to the diverse needs of our 

students. We look forward to partnering with our stakeholders this academic year. 

 
 
 

Go Bulldogs,  

 

Dr. Emmanuel Swift 

Principal  

  
 

BridgePrep Academy of Osceola 
4851 Koa Street, Kissimmee, FL 34758 
(407) 588-7976 
eswift@bridgepreposceola.com 


